100 Van Morgan Drive Golden Pond, KY 42211 270-924-2000

Fax: 270-924-2086

File Code: 2430

Date: January 14, 2022

Dear Land Between the Lakes Purchaser and Interested Parties:

Land Between the Lakes (LBL) National Recreation Area is planning to offer salvage sales in the near future due to recent storm and tornado damage on the unit. These sales will be located on the north end of LBL in Lyon County, Kentucky and on the south end of LBL in Stewart County, Tennessee.

The purpose of this letter is to seek parties who are interested in becoming potential purchasers of the sales. My intent is to disseminate the sale information as quickly as possible. We will be utilizing our website to provide sale information and can send information through email if one is provided. Due to the circumstances of ground conditions and product value, we will be advertising these sales for one or two weeks maximum. This is different than the 30-day advertisement that we have done in the past for our "green" sales.

If you are interested in receiving notification of these sales, please respond to this letter expressing your interest by emailing Dennis Wilson at dennis.b.wilson@usda.gov or sending a letter using the mail-in option to the address below. If your company has an email address, please provide it as well as a faster form of communication.

Dennis Wilson 100 Van Morgan Drive Golden Pond, KY 42211

If you have any questions, please contact Dennis Wilson at 618-658-1329 (IL office), 270-924-2070 (LBL office), 270-206-1076 (cell phone) or his email address above.

Sincerely,

Signed by: Department of Agriculture

LEISA COOK Area Supervisor



